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75th ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 

(Left) Bob "Murph" Murphy, best known as "The Voice of Stanford Sports" joins GCSANC 
President Jason Green for a photo at the chapter's 75th Anniversary Celebration. 
During the ceremonial meeting President Green presented Murphy with a formal 
commendation listing the honoree's numerous contributions to the game of golf. 

The Chapter's 75th Anniversary Celebration was rich with 
history thanks to Golf Historians Rick Lund and Sean Tully 
(Assist. Supt. at the Meadow Club) whose personal golf 
collections lined numerous tables in the elegant entryway 
at Sequoyah CC. Joining them for a quick photo (and also 
an event supporter) was Past President Randy Gai of 
Claremont CC. 

The GCSANC 75th Anniversary Celebration at Sequoyah 
Leaders unite at the GCSANC 75th Anniversary Celebration. (L to R) GCSANC Sec-Treas CC brought together industry leaders, including Cliff 
Chris Mains, GCSANC President Jason Green, GCSAA President Ricky Heine, GCSANC Wagoner, Past President for both the GCSANC and 
Vice President Brian Nettz, and GCSAA Director Pat Finlen. GCSAA, and current GCSAA President Ricky Heine. 
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GCSANC history has been well-documented over the years through 
the dedicated work of former Executive Secretary Myrtle Wagoner 
and Association Manager Barbara Mikel. 

GCSANC Directors gather for a quick photo: Brian Morris, Pete Bowman, President 
Jason Green, joined by Honoree Bob Murphy, Sec-Treasurer Chris Mains, Vice 
President Brian Nettz, Steve Byrne , Joe Kurung, and Event Chairman and Past 
President Brian Bagley. 

Myrtle and husband Cliff Wagoner (a GCSANC and GCSAA 
Past President) take a moment to admire a memory table 
created in their honor in conjunction with the 75th Anniversary 
of the GCSANC. The table graced fond photos, special 
awards and memorabilia spanning more than five decades of 
volunteerism to the organization by the Wagoner Family. 

Standing proud at Sequoyah CC is the GCSANC 75th Anniversary Planning 
Committee. Led through the dedicated efforts of Past President Brian Bagley (back 
row-center) and Association Manager Barbara Mikel (right thereof), the group worked 
closely together in the months leading up to the memorable event. 


